
Swindon Village Primary School 
 

8th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies/T-Shirts 
 
We are looking at once again doing leaver’s hoodies/t-shirts, however, due to current 
legislation changes with GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations), we now have to gain 
written parental permission for your child’s name to be printed on the back. 
 
If you are happy for your child’s name to be included in the list of names on the back of the 
hoodie/t-shirt, please complete and return the slip by Monday 15th March at the very latest. 
 
If we have not received your slip by the deadline date, we will assume that your child’s name 
is NOT to be included. 
 
They will hopefully be available by ordering online only (not via school) later this month.  More 
details to follow.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Claire Phelps 
School Administrator 
 

 
Leavers’ Hoodie/T-Shirt Permission Slip 

 
Name of child: ____________________________  Teacher: ___________________ 
 
I give permission for my child’s name to be included on the 2021 Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodie/T-
Shirt. 
 
Please indicate how you would like your child’s name to be shown on the hoodie/t-shirt, i.e. 
any abbreviations: Samuel may wish to be printed as Sam.  Surnames will be included. 
 
 

 
Name to be printed (please include surname): 

 

 
First Name: 

 
Surname: 
 

 
 
Signed (Parent) : __________________________________  Date : ______________ 
 

Please return by Monday 15th March 2021 at the very latest. 
 


